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Hi Mr. Trimble,

It looks like this is written testimony for the upcoming hearing, which should be emailed to lup-hearings@multco.us. | have included them on this email.
Thanks!
On Tue, Apr 15, 2025 at 1:07 PM Webform <webmaster@multco.us> wrote:

Submitted on Tuesday, April 15, 2025 - 12:07

Name:
Craig Trimble

Email:
ctrimble65@gmail.com

Phone:
5037156015

Comment or Question:
Our family has lived in this area for over 75 years and Johnson Creek runs through our property. The amount of runoff being dumped into the creek has the creek

at a level above all but the worst storms we have had. The amount of sediment in the water is unprecedented. The creek is usually about 6 to 8 inches deep and
clear. It is now running at about 2 feet and very muddy and has been so for several weeks. This has to have an environmental impact to the natural resources of

the creek and all species that live in and use the area.
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